
 
 

 

Always put your 
“golden” copy school 
supply list here and use 
the same link when you 
highlight the supply list 
in announcements 

On the district page 
under “parent tools” 
we produce a 
composite list of all 
schools’ supply lists. 
We pull that composite 
from your “golden” 
copy which should 
reside in the same 
place under ‘our 
school’ on your 
individual websites. 

Each fall, you can add an “announcement” notice about your supply list. Just be sure you use 
the “golden” link – and that you update your “golden” link each year. 


